On February 6, 1964 the Antrim Improvement Association met for a special meeting in the Selectmen's Office at the Town Hall. Meeting opened at 7:30 P. M., with Byron Butterfield, Chairman presiding. Present were Eleanor Lane, Ralph Little, Everett Chamberlain and Mildred Dudley.

Mr. Butterfield reported on his interview with Mr. Diamond of the police force in Henniker and the manner in which they operate - successfully - a part-time police force.

Voted: that the following article be inserted in the Town Warrant.

"Request the Town to vote to increase their appropriation for police work for the ensuing year to \$2,500.00 or to take any other action thereon."

The Secretary was asked to write a report on any important business which had transpired for the past year for the Town Report.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 P. M.

Mildred Dudley
Secretary